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March 27, 2020 

This Sunday we will have a new “look” to our digital worship service. We are all having to 
adapt to the changing circumstances of the COVID-19 season, and our Sunday service will 
be adapting as well. 

This week you will see a change from the previous two Sundays. This Sunday’s worship 
service will be presented using pre-recorded musical elements from our sanctuary combined 
with elements presented remotely from the “home studios” of each leader. 

The service will continue to be posted at 11:00 Sunday morning on 
fpcsanantonio.org/media. We are rapidly expanding our capabilities and are working hard to 
present a service that gives honor and glory to Christ, connects our community and 
continues FPC’s pursuit of excellence. Thanks be to God for giving us the resources and the 
spirit to adapt to new challenges as they arise. Please keep our staff and their families in your 
prayers even as you continue to reach out to and pray for our covenant partners. 

 

Grace and Peace,  

Bob Fuller 

Sr. Pastor 

http://fpcsanantonio.org/media

